FOWN OF AVON
2016 DEC 22 AMII: 37
TOWN GLERK

Minutes

COA Meeting March 25, 2016

Called to Order 3:15 p.m.

In Attendance: Ed Selman, Jane Lukasiewicz, Linda Chute, Karen Johnson, Jean Kopke

A possible summer concert at Fellowship Circle, funded by Avon Civic Association, was discussed

Jean K. questioned how new COA employees are hired.

Linda C. questioned how events are funded and if raffles are permitted to raise funds.

The Budget for FY 17 was discussed

New Director will possibly be appointed at the next Selectmen's Meeting 3/31/16

Linda asked about new appliances for kitchen. Could money be used from a gift from the estate of Peg Meninno or the Howard Account?

Ed asked how long the COA was at its present location. +/- 30 years. Are meals paid for by seniors? Seniors pay for meals (\$4 suggested cost) by placing their \$\$ in small envelopes left at every place setting. Residents of any town are welcome to Avon's luncheons and programs.

Jean stated that COA luncheons may be held at other venues i.e. Town Hall, Fellowship Circle, Fish & Game, and Avon Baptist Church.

Jane asked if transportation was a problem.

Linda questioned whether a "Friends of the Council on Aging" group should be created to help fund raise and support the COA programs.

Meeting adjourned: 4:15 pm.

April meeting TBA

Respectfully Submitted:

Karen A. Johnson

Acting Secretary